CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Republic of the Philippines

Announcement No. 33 ,S. 2018
ANNOUNCEMENT
FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT,
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS,
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : 5% International Conference on Children and Youngq Adult’s
Librarianship

The National Library of the Philippines (NLP) will hold the 5% International
Conference on Children and Young Adult's Librarianship with the theme
“Information. Innovation. Inclusion. : An Opportune to Diverse Children and
Young Adult Libraries”, on October 17-19, 2018 at the Social Hall, Cebu
Provincial Capitol, Cebu City.

The Conference has the following objectives:

1. Entice advocacy on inclusive library services;
2. Highlight trends and practices on diverse libraries;
3. Discuss essential information in managing libraries;

All concemed government employees may attend this event. Registration fee is
Php5,000.00 inclusive of meals, kits and certificates.

For more information, you may coordinate with the National Library of the
Philippines at telephone number 310-5035 local 207, 209 and 215 or through mobile
numbers 0933-1999885, 0920-8228948 and 0916-5447809 or through email at
childrenslibrary@nlp.gov.ph and reference@nlip.gov.ph. You may also visit their
website at http://web.nlp.gov.ph/childrensconference.

ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA

Chairperson
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